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It appears that this rule would require our firm to register. For years, we have
performed audits of auto dealerships that are subsidiaries of either Ford or
Daimler/Chrysler. I am sure that they are immaterial to the financial statements of the
parent but the audit is required because of the minority shareholders annual bonus
and/or purchase of stock of the subsidiary. If my interpetation is correct, I would
suggest some exception be built into the rule. We are a small firm with expertise in the
industry and do no publicly held companies and it would seem that monitoring of our
activities can very easily be done thru peer review rather than a process that arose
because of circumstances totally unrelated to this type of services.
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